
Friday 8th November 2024

Opening minds, shaping futures

Dates for your Diary:
4th – 8th November – Year 6 Residential 
10th November – Remembrance Sunday
11th November – Remembrance Day
15th November – Children in Need
27th November – Year 5 visit to Black Country Museum

Anti-Bullying Week

Odd Socks Day marks the start of 

Anti-Bullying Week. It will take 

place on Tuesday 12th 

November. Anti-Bullying Week is 

an annual UK event, which aims 

to raise awareness of bullying of 

children and young people, in 

schools and elsewhere, and to 

highlight ways of preventing and 

responding to it. To kick start the 

week, we wear a pair 

of odd socks to show we’re ALL 

unique and different, and let’s be 

kind to each other and respect 

each other’s individuality.

We are pleased to share we have achieved 
Girls’ equal access status for 2024!  This is a 
nationally recognised award given by the 
Girls’ Football School Partnership.

We will be participating in 

Children in Need on Friday 15th 

November.  Children are invited to 

come to school dressed in their 

own clothes and may wear 

Pudsey gear, spotty clothes, face 

paint or even sport a cool 

hairstyle in exchange for a 

donation in support of this 

amazing charity.  We do also have 

a limited stock of Pudsey 

merchandise that children can 

purchase from the school office 

during morning break.



Class: Percentage:

Ash 96.98%

Elm 96.67%

Beech 96.62%

Yew 96.91%

Hazel 97.48%

Larch 96.99%

Maple 96.64%

Birch 96.81%

Cedar 95.45%

Alder 94.90%

Rowan 96.99%

Willow 96.43%

Sycamore 96.09%

Chestnut 97.56%

Chestnut

Hazel
Larch & Rowan

Lost Property
Thank you to everyone for 
reclaiming their lost 
property during Parent’s 
evening.  We still have 
lots of unnamed items 
unclaimed.  Prior to 
donating these to the 
local charities we would 
like to offer all families 
the opportunity to put 
these pre-loved items to 
good use.  They will be 
placed in the shelter on 
the KS2 playground on 

Monday.  

Following the recent Bookfair held in school we are pleased to share 
school were able to purchase new books for the library to the value 
of £800!  Thank you to everyone who made a purchase.
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